
Week Beginning 29th September 2025 

This half-term our topic is ‘Happy Children, Happy School’ 
 

Literacy 

This week in phonics we will recap the sounds /s/a/t/p/ 

from last week and we will be learning the grapheme 

phoneme correspondence /i/n/m/d/.  We will practise 

orally blending and segmenting the sounds in simple 

words.  
 

Mathematics 

Our number of the week is number 3.  In our maths 

sessions this week we will be sorting objects into sets, 

exploring sorting techniques and creating sorting rules. 
 

Understanding the World 

We will be talking about what we like to do with our 

families, where we like to go and what things we like to 

do at home. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 


